
 
 

CONNECT FROM PHONE 301-715-8592, MEETING ID 841 0827 9181 
 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 1, 2025 
 

9:00am PRE-SERVICE MUSIC: A New Anointing; Come, Now Is the Time to Worship;  
Is He Worthy; Build Your Kingdom Here 

 
9:30am WORSHIP 

 
CHRIST GATHERS US 

Welcome & Invitation to Worship – Ben Fike 
Come, Now Is the Time to Worship 
All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

Build Your Kingdom Here 
Prayer – Edward Turay  

 
CHRIST SPEAKS TO US 

Is He Worthy 
Acts 1:1-11 & Ephesians 1:15-23 – Lisa Harpe  

Sermon – Ben Fike 
“Taken Up, Sent Out” (Luke 24:44-53) 

A New Hallelujah 
 

CHRIST BLESSES AND STAYS WITH US 
Family Prayer – Charles Holton  

Jesus, Son of God 
Communion Meditation – John Beyer  

 
CHRIST SENDS US WITH POWER 

A New Anointing 
Benediction – Ben Fike 

 
Song Leader – Caroline Smith 



 

SUNDAY  
9:30 Nursery During Worship  Care for children under age 3 is available in the Nursery/Tot 
Room in the Worship Center  
11:00 Classes 
Children  Current series is God Is Still With Us   
    Under Age 3 – Nursery/Tot Room in Worship Center    
    Age 3 - 5th grade – Kid’s Wing in Fellowship Hall Building 
Teens  Current series is God’s Love 
    6th-12th Grade in the Teen Room   
 Adults  Current class is Ask Away: Big Questions and Shared Wisdom in the Fellowship Hall 
 

COMING UP / SAVE THE DATE 

June 8  Pentecost Sunday, Elders Meeting, MCC Meeting, Youth Summer Series Begins 
June 15  Children’s Summer Series Begins 
June 21  Community Book Club: Death at the Sign of the Rook by Kate Atkinson 
June 28  Senior Saints 
July 13  MCC Meeting 
July 26  Senior Saints 
August 3  Brad Carter (ACC) Preaching 
 

EVENTS AND GATHERINGS 
New Summer Classes  
*Children  Meeting Jesus by the Water begins June 15 
*Youth  Bible Geography begins June 8 
*Adults  Ask Away: Big Questions and Shared Wisdom  begins Sunday, June 1, launching a 14-
week class series exploring questions from our own congregation. For the first half (June–mid-
July), we’ll focus on biblical and theological questions submitted by you. Later this summer, 
we’ll explore topics like education, science, mental health, and more through the knowledge 
and wisdom already present in our community. Scan the QR Code below or click this link to 
share your question and help shape our class series.  

 
 
Celebrate Pentecost with Us!  Next Sunday, June 8, we celebrate Pentecost—God’s joyful gift 
of the Holy Spirit and the birth of the global church. Our worship will be filled with scripture, 
prayer, and song from around the world, featuring voices from our mission partners and a live, 
multilingual reading of Acts 2. This intergenerational, participatory service is a powerful 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ijlKimXgxoiOrN5VZWgCOFWLsjaJSKyWoT-k7-byd1w/edit


reminder that resurrection leads to mission, and that the Spirit still speaks through every 
culture and language. 
 
North Durham Community Book Club  Join us for the June meeting of the North Durham 
Community Book Club on Saturday, June 21, from 9:30 to 11am in the Library (with a Zoom 
option available). We’ll be discussing Death at the Sign of the Rook by Kate Atkinson—a playful 
and eccentric winter mystery to cool us off for summer. Whether you’ve read the whole book 
or just want to enjoy good conversation, all are welcome—bring a friend! 
 
Wednesday Evenings  Join us at 6pm in the Fellowship Hall for BYO dinner and fellowship, 
followed by a devotional. 
 
Thursday Bible Study  All are invited to a Bible study held every Thursday at 7am in the church 
library. Questions? Contact Tim Wood. 
 

FAMILY NEWS 

Thank You  sincerely for sharing our sorrow. Your thoughtfulness is appreciated and will 
always be remembered. The hydrangea plants are beautiful. Thank you so much!  --The family 
of Carson Quarles, Sharon and Donnie and Alan Hilliard, Elizabeth and Charlie McMillan and 
family  
 
Prayer Concerns  Paul Watson, Joel Keel, Donna Holladay, Sara Meadows, Wilton DuBois, 
Branson Brown, Judy Cuffee, Judi Runkle, Reverdy Ransom, Tim Russell, and those who 
provide care for them. 

 
Volunteer Opportunity  We have a new opportunity for a volunteer to send birthday and 
anniversary cards to members. If this ministry is something you’d be interested in or if you 
have questions, email Pam. We thank Judy Cuffee for her years of service with this ministry! 

 
Elder-on-Call (Sunday-Saturday)  Contact Charles Holton with any concerns, need for prayer, 
or other ways the elders can provide support and care. 
 
Birthdays and Anniversaries (through next Saturday) 
Saturday 5/31: Dene & Polly Haugland 
Sunday 6/1: Zachary Russell, Jerry & Amanda Marzolf 
Monday 6/2: Karon Johnson 
Friday 6/6: Wilton DuBois 
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https://www.facebook.com/ColeMillRoad/
https://www.instagram.com/
https://www.colemillroad.org/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/r

